
 
“Pursuing Excellence” 

 

“Kindergarten, Here I Come” 

Tuesday, May 9, 2017 

6-7 pm – New MPR 
Parents of incoming kindergarten and transitional kindergarten 

students, please make plans to join us on May 9 when our 

kindergarten teachers will be providing parents with important 

information on the coming school year and Alta Murrieta’s 

kindergarten program. Child care will be provided. 

 

 


